ADDITIONS TO AGENDA SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF ACCOUNTANCY BOARD MEETING, May 13, 2011

A=Action D=Discussion I=Information	
D-Additions to NASBA Nominations for Director-at-Large	2-4
A-Additions to Peer Review	Spt. Pkt



100 N. 15th Avenue, Suite 165 Phoenix, Arizona 85007 (602) 364-0804 Fax (602) 364-0903 www.azaccountancy.gov

May 10, 2011

Mr. Billy M. Atkinson Chairman, Nominating Committee National Association of State Boards of Accountancy 150 4th Avenue North, Suite 1300 Nashville, TN 37219-2417

Re: Recommendation for Laurie J. Tish as 2011-2012 Director At-Large

Dear Mr. Atkinson and Members of the Nominating Committee:

At its May 9, 2011 meeting, the Arizona State Board of Accountancy unanimously voted to support the nomination of Laurie J. Tish, CPA, for a Director-at-Large position on the NASBA Board of Directors for the three year term of 2011-2014.

Ms. Tish has been an outstanding asset to NASBA and its member jurisdictions and has served the Pacific Region well as Regional Director. She has been involved and has taken the time to visit Arizona and attend our annual meeting to update our Board on various NASBA initiatives of current relevance and importance.

We are confident that Ms. Tish will bring the same level of dedication and service in the Director-at-Large position that she has demonstrated in her previous endeavors and involvement in several NASBA committees as well as the State Board in Washington.

We commend Ms. Tish for her dedication to the accounting profession and for her personal commitment to public service and hope that the nominating committee considers her candidacy strongly.

Sincerely,

Debbi Fitzgerald, CPA

Hi Titygersk

Board President

Mississippi State Board of Public Accountancy

DAVID L. MILLER, CPA-Tupeto Chair

SHELLY B, BOONE, CPA-Gulfport
Vice Chair

WILLIE B. SIMS, JR., CPA-Hattlesburg
Secretary

(601) 354-7320 Fax 354-7290



6 Old River Place, Suite 104 Jackson, Mississippi 39202-3449 SUSAN M. HARRIS, CPA Executive Director JIM E. BURKES, CPA-Jackson

DAVID E. GLARKE, CPA-Greenville

RICK ELAM, CPA-Oxford

www.msbpa.ms.gov email@msbpa.ms.gov

April 29, 2011

Mr. Billy M. Atkinson, CPA Chairman, Nominating Committee National Association of State Boards of Accountancy 150 Fourth Avenue North, Suite 700 Nashville, TN 37219

Dear Billy:

The Mississippi State Board of Public Accountancy provides this letter as its full and unanimous support of the nomination of Ken Odom for the position of NASBA Director-at-Large.

Mr. Odom has done an excellent job in representing the NASBA Southeast Region and our Board believes that he should continue on the Board of Directors in a Director-at-Large position. Ken has demonstrated enthusiasm, knowledge, credibility, and empathy toward all state Boards. His continued service is a valuable and irreplaceable asset to NASBA and the Boards it represents.

The Mississippi Board appreciates the opportunity to support Mr. Ken Odom's nomination for a Director-at-Large position and is confident he will continue to provide the leadership to inspire NASBA and the regulation of public accountancy.

On Behalf of the Board,

David L. Miller Board Chair

(Lul Willy

Enclosure



ACCOUNTANCY BOARD OF OHIO

77 SOUTH HIGH STREET, 18TH FLOOR
COLUMBUS, OHIO 43215-6128
PHONE: 614.466.4135 FAX: 614.466.2628
WWW.ACC.OHIO.GOV

RONALD J. ROTARU, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

May 11, 2011

Dear Mr. Atkinson,

On behalf of Greta Russell, Chair of the Accountancy Board of Ohio, the Board unanimously supports the nomination of Theodore W. Long, ("Ted") for the position of NASBA Director at Large.

Mr. Long is a Director at Large on the Board of Directors and Treasurer of the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy and former Great Lakes Regional Director. He is Chair of the Administration and Finance Committee. He has chaired the CPE Advisory Committee for three terms, Relations with Member Boards Committee for two terms and Bylaws Committee. In addition, he has served on the CEO Selection Advisory, CBT Examination Communication, CPA Mobility Taskforce, International Delivery of the CPA Exam and Audit Committees.

He is a former member of the Accountancy Board of Ohio. He served eleven years in two terms and was Chair in 1991, 1992 and 2005. He served as Chair of the Board's Disciplinary Advisory, Peer Review, Licensing, Nominating, Education Assistance and Office Oversight Committees.

Mr. Long is a retired partner of Ernst & Young LLP with over thirty years of experience in public accounting, primarily in the area of attest and advisory services.

He has been a member of the American Institute of CPA's and the Ohio CPA Society. He served on the Ohio CPA Society's Board of Directors. He has served as a member on various nonprofit boards of directors.

Mr. Long is a member of the Board of Directors of North Carolina Mutual Life Insurance Company and Chairs the Audit Committee and ASW Global Advisory Board.

He has a Bachelor and Master degree in Business Administration from Wichita State University with an emphasis in finance.

Mr. Long provides consulting services to various companies in the areas of strategic and financial planning.

The Accountancy Board of Ohio believes that Ted's extensive experience eminently qualifies him for NASBA's Director at Large.

We appreciate your consideration.

Very Truly Yours,

Ronald J. Rotaru Executive Director